
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Settling In 

We are now starting our fourth full week at school and the students have settled back into their 

routines very well.  All our co-curricular provision is now up and running and our library is open 

and staffed before school from 8.00am and after school from 2.50pm until 4.00pm.  All students 

who want to complete homework and use our ICT facilities are welcome.   

Parent Questionnaire 

A questionnaire will be sent out today via email to give you a chance to provide us with some 

feedback.  It can be completed online. 

Parent Governor Election 

An email went out yesterday about the parent governor election, there have been three 

nominations for the two positions available therefore it will go to a vote.  All materials 

necessary for you to cast your vote have been sent home via the students. Once you have 

completed your ballot papers please return them to the ballot box which is in our main 

reception by noon on Tuesday the 4th of October.   

Road Safety Road Show  

A road safety awareness event took place for our Year 7 students this week.  Now that the 

nights are drawing in and the weather is getting worse please encourage your children to be 

extra careful when crossing the road and travelling to and from school.   

Open Evening 

Just another reminder that our open evening will be held on Thursday 29th of September 

starting at 4.00pm.  As usual, the school will close early at 12.30pm for students on that day.   

Rugby 

Our Under 15 boys’ rugby team braved the weather and had their first fixture yesterday against 

Lytham St. Anne’s High.  We put up a brave fight but ended up losing this time.  Well done to 

all involved.  

Have a good weekend.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

I Siddall  

Headteacher 


